
 
 

 

Minutes 

Library Advisory Committee – ordinary meeting 
 
 
 

Date 24  February 2025 

Time 5:30pm 

Location Bargoonga Nganjin North Fitzroy Library 

Chair Cr Harrison 

Minute taker Dylan Oosterweghel 

Content Manager Reference  

 
Statement of Recognition of Wurundjeri Land 
Yarra City Council acknowledges the Wurundjeri Woi Wurrung people as the Traditional Owners and true 
sovereigns of the land now known as Yarra. We also acknowledge the significant contributions made by other 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people to life in Yarra. We pay our respects to Elders from all nations and to 
their Elders past, present and future. 
 
Attendees 

Councillor/s Cr Sharon Harrison 

Committee members One committee member present 

Council Officers Vicky Guglielmo (Manager Libraries Arts & Events) 
Dylan Oosterweghel (Library Team Leader – Engagement & Outreach) 

Guests - 

Apologies Cory Greenwood (Coordinator Library Services & Engagement) 

 

Item 
number  

Item title or subject Minute notes 

1. Welcome and 
Acknowledgment of 
Country 

 

2. Achievements and 
future priorities 

Due to low attendance there was a general discussion about the 
development of the development of the Council Plan and noted 
strategies for improving attendance at future meetings. 
 
Feedback provided included to make consistent meeting time and 
place, and to enable hybrid meetings to improve accessibility. 
 
Officers noted the review of advisory committees is currently 
underway and any changes to this committee would be 
communicated prior to the end of their current term (June 2025). 
 

Meeting 
closed 

 The meeting closed at 6:22pm. 
 

Next 
scheduled 
meeting 

 Monday 19 May, 2025, 5:30pm-6:30pm 
Bargoonga Nganjin North Fitzroy Library 

 
 
 
 


